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The second Poland-Vietnam Symposium 
on Natural Science, High Technologies and 
Humanties for Young Scientists and the 6th 
Workshop of Vietnamese Students in Poland 
2021 is coming to the end. 

On behalf of the organizing committee. I 
would like to thank once again all the 
institutions involved in the organization of the 
symposium: Institute of Physics and Institute of 
Biology, Pedagogical University of Cracow, 
Institute of Agriculture and Environment, Quang 
Binh University in Dong Hoi city and Institute of Materials Science, Vietnam 
Academy of Science and Technology in Hanoi, Vietnam. 

I would also like to thank the honorary guests and all speakers and 
collaborators. 

I am particularly grateful to Prof. Kim Ngan Nhu-Tarnawska, she is the 
real driving force of this symposium. Without her commitment and effort, it 
would not be possible to organize the symposium. 

In my opinion, the scientific level of the presented interdisciplinary 
research was extremely high. 

This is very promising for the future as the speakers were mostly young 
workers and students. There is also a high scientific and editorial level of post-
conference materials, which was edited by prof. Kim Ngan Nhu-Tarnawska. 

Despite the Covid pandemic, a symposium was successfully organized. 
Let's hope that the next one can be held in a stationary form. 

Thank you once again and congratulations.See you soon. All the best 
wishes from Cracow. Please always stay in a good health  
  
 
The gathering of LOC in Vietnamese 
restaurant “Tre Viet” after that the 
meeting was over and several 
member of LOC went home by train. 
Sunday afternoon, November 21, 
2021. 
 


